
  Reminders for this week 

 Put P & C meetings in your diary 

 Return tuckshop roster note 

 Pay School Contribution - $30 per child 

 Have a hat at school EVERY day 

Diary Dates 

Fri 15/2 2.20pm Assembly hosted by 5/6 class 

Tues 24/2 RRHC Orientation Day 

Mon 25/2 Nimbin CS Info night 

Wed 27/2 Zone Swimming in Alstonville  

Wed 27/3 Life Ed Van Visit 
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   Terania District PSSA Swimming Carnival  
Congratulations to everyone who attended the swimming carnival last Friday -  

the swimmers, the cheer squad and all the parents.   We hope you all enjoyed the day. 

A special congratulations to our Swimming Champion: Junior Boy Champion - Tamati  

 

Zone Swimming Carnival 

The zone swimming carnival will be held on Wednesday 27th February at  Alstonville Pool. Our team will be 
Tamati and Pipi  in individual events and Tamati, Pipi, Bella and Solomon will be our PP5 relay team. 

 

Please return your permission forms and $5 to the office ASAP 

Book Club - Orders to be entered online by Friday 15th February 

2019. 

Book club order forms were sent home last week.   This year our school have moved 

to LOOP which is the  Linked Online Ordering & Payment platform.  This is a very  

simple process.  Just follow the details below to order and pay.  

Please note that when you are ordering online you will not find your child’s class as 

we do the order as ‘whole school’.  

If you have questions please contact the office. - if you need help to do your order, 

come to the office and see Tania.   

The school does receive a commission for promoting Book Club but there is no                     

obligation to buy these books.  We receive  reward points, which we use to redeem for 

new books for our school library.   

Parent Information Evening 

Thank you to all parents who came along to our Parent Information Evening.  It was great to catch up with so 

many of you. 

P & C News 

Thank you to all those who attended our first P & C meeting for 2019.  We will send home more                         

information in the coming weeks  about canteen and the P & C. 
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K/1/2 News  

Weekly items for Students to Bring on 
Tuesdays. 

19th February -                                           
Some seed pods in a clear plastic  bag 

(or seeds)                                               
Literacy and Numeracy skills: Kinder and 

Year 1 children will be assessed in the 
next couple of weeks using the new PLAN                    
program. This program allows teachers to 

identify the learning needs of each               
student in their class and plan for future  

learning. Further information will be                      
provided to parents after the assessments 

are made. 

How would you like to receive your school Bulletin? 

I have had some parents tell me they would like to have their                   

Bulletin sent to them by EMAIL ONLY.  (You will still receive all                        

permission  notes – as a paper copy) 

Please send the school a quick email with your email address and 

we will add you to the email only list. 

If we do not hear from you by next Wednesday we will continue to 

send you a paper copy bulletin each week. 

This will greatly reduce our paper consumption at the school. 

       Thanks Tania 


